
 

  

 

Work at North Maple Regional Park continues! 
 
Construction activities are progressing at North Maple Regional Park (11085 Keele St.). The following 
improvements are currently underway and anticipated to be complete by fall 2025.  

• Construction of a new senior soccer field and dome  
• Construction of an expanded parking facility with 197 additional parking spaces  

 
To safely complete the work and accommodate construction access, intermittent lane closures along 
Vaughan Cares Way will be required on weekdays, from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. A small portion of the  
multi-use path (MUP) will also be closed; however, a bypass route will be provided.  
 
We ask all park visitors to exercise caution and respect on-site signage, barriers and other traffic control 
measures in place. For your safety, please stay out of designated construction areas and away from 
equipment and machinery.  
 
Learn more about the project at vaughan.ca/NMRP. 
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Questions? Please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the dispatch office 
at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/community-projects/north-maple-regional-park-nmrp

